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6 August 2009 

 

Mr. Doug Dean 

Director, Colorado Public Utilities Commission 

1560 Broadway, Suite 250  

Denver, Colorado 80202  

 

Attn:  Docket No. 08I-227E 

 

Dear Mr. Dean: 

 

On 4 August 2009, Ron Lehr and Craig Cox, representing the Interwest Energy Alliance, 

held an ex-parte meeting with Commission Jim Tarpey in Docket No. 08I-227E. 

 

Our topics of discussion in this meeting were: 

 

 The Governor’s Energy Office’s upcoming REDI report 

 Upcoming possible rulemaking in Docket 08I-227E 

 Discussion of what neighboring states are doing with transmission policies 

 Implementation of HB 09-1345 

 Market issues relating to transmission 

 

No written materials were presented in this meeting. 

 

Thank you. 

 

      

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Craig Cox 

Executive Director 
 


